
 

Pride in Self, School, & Community 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY FRIDAY  

Oct 23 / Day 4 Oct 24  / Day 5 Oct 25 / Day 6 Oct 26 / Day 1 Oct 27 / Day 2 

   Grade 6 Immuniza&ons 

 

Deadline to Order—4:00  

 

Week at a glance is posted on 

Important Dates 

Daylight Savings Time  - Sunday, November 5  

No Classes - Friday, November 17  

Retake Picture Day - Wednesday, November 29 

Winter Break  - Monday, December 25, 2023- Friday, January 5, 2024 

Lifetouch Pictures Retakes  

Wednesday, November 29th  

Koats for Kids 

Lord Roberts School will be accepting the following   

winter gear between October 25 to November 3 for 

Koats for Kids. 

Coats, Boots, Ski pants, Toques, Mitts, Scarves. 

Please make sure coats are clean, in good condition, and that the    

zippers work. 

If you need access to winter gear, please contact gbrown@wsd1.org 

and an order will be put in on your behalf. 

Online Ordering Open 

October Hot Lunch can be ordered un*l        

Thursday, October 26th at 4:00.  

No late orders will be accepted.  



 

Pride in Self, School, & Community 

Peak of the Market Fundraiser 

Thank you to everyone who purchased from Peak of the Market. Lord Roberts School raised $672.50!  

Monies raised will be used towards technology for the school.  

Ellen Douglas Charity – Community Message 

Below is some informa*on we are passing on regarding a community charity.  
 

A number of years ago a few parents of children who were going to Lord Roberts School in the cluster program of students liv-

ing with special needs decided to create a charity. 

The charity, called the Ellen Douglass Access and Integra"on Founda"on, was intended to enable the parents to conduct fund-

raising ac"vi"es with a goal of helping the school’s special needs program receive equipment, addi"onal items or other 

things deemed needed which would not be funded by the school division or the province. 

The school division itself has an overall charity program, but it was seen that a charity operated by parents of the children 

themselves at the school would have more op"ons open to them. 

Unfortunately, given the "me it took the charity to be set up, organized, and approved by the Canada Revenue Agency, the 

students who were part of the program had already graduated from the school. 

Since then, the charity has basically been dormant, with the execu"ve (parents) at the "me filing annual reports saying there 

had been no ac"vity. 

Now, the CRA is wondering, because the founda"on has been inac"ve for so long, whether it should be wrapped up or not. 

So, what we are wondering before this happens, is if there are any parents or guardians connected with students in the pro-

gram who would like to find out more about this charity and to see if they are interested in taking it over. 

Please contact Kevin Rollason if you would like to know more at either 204-489-4752 or sarahrm@mts.net 

Thank you very much in advance.  


